
Our topic this term is
 ‘Light it up!’

We will be exploring how electricity 
works for us and all things light!.

Our key text this half term 
is – 

‘The King who Banned the 
Dark’

We use symbols within all our lessons to help us 
develop our vocabulary.

Our  sensory story is ‘The King who Banned the 
Dark’, and our group story is ‘The Light 

Thieves’.
We are continuing our sensory sounds sessions 

 We will continue to work on our individual 
communication targets throughout the day.

This term in Science, we are looking at toys 
and appliances and how we can get them to 

work using switches. 
In Maths we are learning about time. We will 

be sequencing are daily routine with the help 
of symbols.

Our Core Maths is adding, subtracting and 
sharing.

This half term in PSHE we will be learning about 
personal space.

We will be continuing our dance sessions on a 
Wednesday afternoon with Miriam.

In P.E. we are going to be super athletes .
We are running races, throwing/pushing balls 

and playing Boccia.
We have a R.E. theme day to learn about the 

12 Disciples.

In cooking we will be deciding what makes 
the best sandwich or toastie. 

We are going to be doing Move, Draw, Write 
practising our mark making skills.

In Art, we are going to create paintings in the 
form of Pointillism.

In History and Geography, we are looking at 
local settings, learning about their age and 

distance from school.
We will be celebrating V.E. Day on Friday 9th 

May.

Monday 5th May is May Bank Holiday and 
school will be closed.

We are very excited to explore our new 
building and to continue to enjoy our 

learning journey together.
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